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Milly Southworth
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From: Catherine Thomson <Catherine. Thomson@cornwall.gov.uk>
Sent: 10 January 2024 16:01
To: Milly Southworth
Subject: Benodet park

Information Classification: CONTROLLED
Hello Milly

As part of the consideration regarding the request for a water refill station at Benodet park, Property
Services have advised that the 25 year lease held by Torpoint Town Council ends next year, so have asked
if you intend to renew the lease for a similar term. | appreciate you will need to seek your council’s view
on this but if you able to provide an in principle position it would be helpful.

With kind regards
Catherine

Catherine Thomson| Community Link Officer, South East Cornwall CAP | Localism Team
Cornwall Council | Communities and Public Protection
catherine.thomson@cornwall.gov.uk | Tel: 07769 724877
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This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come
to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-
mail us immediately at enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording
and/or monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the
Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It
is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free. The
Authority will not accept liability for any damage caused by a virus.



